
 

  You’re invited! 
       AHCCCS Public Hearing re:  

University Family Care proposed Change of Ownership 

PURPOSE: AHCCCS is seeking public input regarding the proposed Banner 
Health acquisition of the University of Arizona Health Network, 
including University Family Care (UFC), a contracted health plan 
currently serving approximately 129,000 Arizonans. 

RSVP/QUESTIONS: Email: UFCAcquisitionInput@azahcccs.gov  
MORE INFO: http://www.azahcccs.gov/reporting/oversight/ChangeOwnership.aspx 

 
Date Location 
 
Monday, August 25 
10:30am – 12:00pm 

 
Tucson 
The Arizona Cancer Center; Kiewit Auditorium 
1515 North Campbell Avenue 
Tucson, AZ 85724 
 

 

If you are unable to attend in person, webinar opportunities are available. Please RSVP to obtain 
the webinar login information, as space is limited. 
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